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This week staff in school have been participating in community lateral flow testing every 3-4 days, which is 
helping to keep infection rates down in school and in the community.   

 
It has been fabulous to see the pupils online and we have seen some lovely art work – please make sure you 

bring it in when we all come back to school.  
Stay safe and have a good weekend. 

 
Mrs Nicholls 

 

Non-Pupil Day and 
Half Term Holiday 

 
We have a non-pupil 

day for staff training on 
Friday 12th February 

and the half-term 
holiday is Monday 15th – 

Friday 19th February.  
 

There will be no online 
learning on these days. 

Term Dates for 2020-2021 Academic Year 
 
Spring Term: 

 
Monday 4 January 2021 – Friday 26 March 2021 
Half Term 15 February - 19 February 
Non-pupil day 12 February  
 

Summer 
Term: 
 
 

Monday 12 April 2021 – Wednesday 21 July 2021 
Half Term 31 May – 4 June, and May Bank Holiday 3 May 

 

Wednesday this week saw the very sad passing of Captain Sir Tom Moore. Many of our children sent him 
birthday cards for his 100th birthday last year and he was the topic of much conversation amongst the children 

in school this week. His resilience and inspiration was certainly something that struck us all through this 
pandemic and indeed he gave us all hope with his important phrase 'Tomorrow will be a good day'. The children 
have asked if they could do something to mark his passing and are currently gathering ideas. Walking 100 laps 
of the playground, going up and down stairs 100 times, reading 100 poems were a few initial ideas. Next week 

teachers will be asking their classes for ideas and we will then put together our 100 challenge list. 
 

 
 


